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HEYHOUSES ENDOWED C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Letter 24 January 27th 2021 

Dear Children,   

This morning we had a delivery of 270 test kits, some of you saw them arriving. 

Strangely enough they came with a food 

delivery to the kitchen! This afternoon 

we have had training on how to use the 

kits and you will be very pleased to know 

they are NOT for using on you. The kits 

are to make sure all the staff are well and 

Covid–free when they are teaching. Wish 

us luck as we get used to another new 

thing! 

I have also heard today that you will not 

all be back until 8th March at the earliest.  

Please do not worry the teachers are 

already planning new ways to help you 

during this time, along with all the things 

you like doing already they will be adding 

some new things after half term.  

In the meantime I am very impressed with the wonderful work you are managing 

to do at home. 

Year 5 children are very busy researching World War 2. Millie and Amy have 

both sent me very interesting work they have created.  

In the past this work was put into a ‘Class Museum’, this year I hope to include 

some of it in my Friday Films. There are lots of suitable pieces of music I can 

choose to go with this. 
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Millie created a Power Point. These are two slides from it which give you an idea 

of just how hard Millie had worked. 

 

 

 

 

Well done Millie! 
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Amy created a wonderful poster about Operation Dynamo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Amy! 
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In other parts of Heyhouses the baking 

continues. 

Well done to Dominik and Amelia- this 

looks great team work! 

 

At weekend we baked some chocolate 

chip cookies from Mrs Hodgson's recipe 

and we all loved eating them! 

 

 

 

 

This is an amazing 

photograph with the 

rainbow in the fountain, 

a very beautiful sight. 
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Declan wrote: 

Hello Mrs Hodgson  

Today I baked some cookies 

with M&Ms and peanut butter 

bits in. I haven’t had one yet as I 

need my tea first.  

I wish I could share them with 

my friends.  

 

 

 

Thank you Declan, these look 

very tasty. I hope you can share 

with your friends very soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

Bethany has been in touch and has done both science and English- well done! 

Hi Mrs Hodgson, 

I hope you have had a nice day in school? I miss school and my friends a lot. I 

wrote a story today, I really like using my imagination. I also learnt about the 

layers of soil, it was fun to find everything I needed in the kitchen cupboards. 

Can you see the worms?  

 

Keep safe 

Love 

Bethany x 



6 
 

Well done Bethany, this is a 

brilliant story I can tell you 

like writing- I do too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This science shows a lot of hard work. 

Keep trying hard. 
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I hope you all have a good evening, I am off home to get ready for a Family Zoom. 

My sister’s birthday has always been a special day and today we are determined 

it will be, even though we cannot all sit together. 

Jacob and Oscar have made sure she has had a 

happy day so far and she is going to open our 

presents to her on the Zoom, so the girls are 

pleased about that, although not happy that you 

cannot eat cake via Zoom.  

Hope you all enjoyed singing in this morning’s 

Hymn Practice- I bet you weren’t expecting that! 

 

 

Remember, be patient and let’s do things safely. 

Keep in touch…KEEP SMILING … and keep 

washing your hands. 

 

 

With my love,  

Mrs Hodgson  

 

 

 

 

 

A new commandment I give to you, that you love one another: just as I have 

loved you, you also are to love one another. 

 By this all people will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for 

one another.  

John 13:34-35 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/john/passage/?q=john+13:34-35

